## Interoffice

To: Church Pastors

DEPT

March 31, 1989

From: Joe Tkach Jr.

Church Administration

Subject: May lecture

Here is the DELS lecture for May. We mailed the material later than usual, but you still have several weeks to prepare. Deacons and elders should receive their material the first week of May. To give them time to study the "Doctrinal Outline," please try to schedule your meeting for the latter part of May.

You will notice that your material does not include a "Difficult Scripture." We have decided to drop this feature from the DELS, giving you more time to go through the lecture material. However, you will not lose the benefit of receiving these explanations as we plan to include them in the PGR.

We appreciate all your work in teaching the leadership in God's Church. We are already over two-thirds of the way through the series. There are 21 lectures, with the last lecture scheduled for January 1990. Feel free to let us know your comments and suggestions for this program.

STORROD.

ĺ